
 

Request for a Review of Results – Costs Involved – Summer 2025 

You are advised to contact your teacher/subject leader before requesting a review of results to check how 
near you are to the next grade.  The deadline for applications is Wednesday 17th September 2025 and 
payment must be made before any application can be processed.   

The candidate must sign the declaration below, NOT the parent/carer.  Ex-Year 11 candidates should use 
their personal email account, as their Gilberd email account will no longer be valid. 

Current fees for a Review of Marking per paper are as follows: 

GCSE    CAM/NAT     
AQA  £43.50  OCR  £65.25 
Pearson  £50.00 
OCR  £65.25 
WJEC  £43.00  
Payment should be paid to: 

Alpha Trust Trading as The Gilberd School Sort Code: 30-92-16 Account No: 64369368 
Bank Name: Lloyds Bank 

Please use reference “Surname - exam” 
Name (please print)  
Candidate Number  
Your personal email 
address: 

 

Mobile:  
If the school makes an enquiry about the results of one of your examinations after your provisional subject grade has 
been issued, there are three possible outcomes: 

• Your original mark may be confirmed as correct, and there will be no change to your grade. 
• Your original mark may be raised so that your final grade may be higher than the original grade you received. 
• Your original mark may be lowered so that your final grade may be lower than the original grade you received. 

Papers to be reviewed: 

Subject Exam Board Level Paper Reference Grade 
     
     
     
     
     

 

I give consent to The Gilberd School making enquiries about the results of the examinations listed above.  In giving 
my consent, I understand that the final subject grade awarded to me may be lower than, higher than, or the same as 
the grade which I was originally awarded for this subject. 

Signed by Candidate: Date: 

 

THIS FORM MUST BE RECEIVED BY THE EXAMS TEAM, NO LATER THAN  

Wednesday 17th of September 2025  gcsereview@gilberd.com 

mailto:gcsereview@gilberd.com

